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Dear Parents,

Greetngs from Amanora school!

A9 the academic session 202+2025 draws to a close, we are excited to announce the Culmination Day for our

Preprimary students. This event will be an opportunity for your child to showcase the skills and knowledge they have

developed throughout the year- The Culmination Activity is an integrative summary of all the scholastic and co-

scholastic experiences your child has engaged in, and it promises to be an enjoyable and memorable e\ient for all

invoh€d. Please find below the schedule for the culmination Day and the last workinS days:

l-ast WorkiDay/Date Grade Time Slot

Wednesday, 19th March 2025 Prep ll (All S€ctions) 9:00 am - 10:30 am

Thursday, 2fth March 2025 Prep I (All Sectionsl 9:00 am - 10:30 am Prep I

Friday, 21st March 2025 Nursery A and B 9:00 am - 10:30 am Nursery

Prep ll

. G6des Nursery and Prep I wlll haye a holiday on wednesday, 19th March 2025.

o Grade Nu6ery will fiollou, regular school timlngs on Thursday, 20th March 2025, and transport wlll be

avallable for those who avall sdrool transport.

lmDortant lnstrucdons: lReporttng Tlme for the EEnt - 8:50 aml

Oress C.ode: Students must come dressed up from home for the Culmination Activity as per the theme or costume

instructions provided by the class teacher.

Attendance: Xindly ensure your child's presence on the scheduled day.

Consent A verbal consent for participation has already been obtained from the class teacher. Howevet if your child

will not be available for the event, please inform the class teacher latest by Monday, 3d March 2025.

Academlc Sesslon: The new academic session 2025-26 will begin for students transitioning from Prep ll to Grade I ln

Aprll 2025. Further details will be shared soon.

Uniform Distribution: Kindly go through Circular Number 41 for details regarding uniform distribution

We appreciate your continued support and cooperation in making this event a success. We look forward to celebrating
the achievements of our young learners with you.

warm regards,

For Amanora School

Meera Nai

Director -


